Dear Student,
You are going to take part in a survey which will ask questions about what you know
about alcohol, what you think about alcohol, if you use alcohol, and if so what harms

you may have experienced as a result of that.

We ask you to put your name and the name of your school on the first page. We will
then give you a code (top of page 2) and that way no one will know who you are. So
the surveys will be anonymous and confidential. In other words, when people are
looking at the answers they will NOT see your name or school on the forms they will
only see a code, which will mean nothing to them. This means that you can answer

honestly.

If, at any stage, you feel unsure or uncomfortable about something, please raise your

hand and we will come and speak to you.

We have already contacted your parents and they are happy for you to take part. If,
however, you decide that don’t want to take part then you are allowed to withdraw by

signing the form below and

I would like to withdraw from this research

Signed Date






